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From: Lynn Sarko <lsarko@kellerrohrback.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 11:50 AM
To: sbcob
Cc: LBA; LBA; Lynn Sarko; jdearinger@tymail.com
Subject: Coral Casino Renovations Project- Project Titel 03-DVP-00000-00002. Superwsors

Hearing Date: July 11, 2023

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

We write to express our strong support of the Coral Casino’s requested amendments to the
development plan that was been approved by the Montecito Planning Commission.

We are members of the Coral Casino and live in Santa Barbara. We urge you to vote in favor
of the requested amendments and we look forward to the reopening of the Coral Casino
facility. We believe the changes are in the public interest.

Sincerely,

Lynn L. Sarko & Laurie Ashton
931 Las Alturas Road

Santa Barbara, CA 93103
206-224-7552



